
My fellow Field Archers,  

Thanks to all the folks that came out and supported our Access Yes shoots.  We 
raised $1750.00, a new record for Cheyenne Field Archers.   We were chal-
lenged with all the bad weather, but you guys and gals came thru as always.  For 
those that don’t know, every dollar we raise, opens up about 4 acres of private 
lands for fishing/hunting and other outdoor activities.  THANK YOU ALL. 

DON’T FORGET TO PUT IN FOR TAGS BY THE END OF THIS MONTH!! 

Hopefully some you have been successful in the turkey woods this spring.  If you 
have, be sure to send pictures to our webmaster so he can post them and bring a 
copy into the club to post as well.  

 ONLY ABOUT FOUR MONTHS TILL ELK SEASON!!!  116 days to be exact….. 

There are lots of outdoor 3-D shoots around the area this summer, please get out 
and enjoy some of those.  The Laramie club has their shoot in July and don’t for-
get about ours up at Curt Gowdy on August 3rd and 4th.  Hopefully, we can make 
this our best shoot yet. 

If you have any questions or concerns about the club, feel free to call me any-
time, 631-6507. Thanks for letting me be a part of this great club.  Dan 

Starting next month ALL those present at the monthly meeting can get in a 50/50 Raffle 

for a buck a ticket. 

Plans are already being made for the annual meeting in January. We are going to have a 

fun time and want everyone to join in. 
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Cheyenne Field Archers Monthly Board Meeting 
Meeting Minutes — May 6, 2013 

Opening:  

The monthly meeting of the Cheyenne Field Archers was called to order at 7:00 pm on May 6, 2013 by Dan Conrad, President at 

the Cheyenne Field Archers Range.    

Present: 

Board members present: Dan Conrad, Anna Seekins,  Mike Lancaster,, Jim Mallon. Alternate board member: Kenny Martens  

and several members were present. 

A.  Approval of Minutes & Treasurer’s Report 

The minutes of the meeting held on April 1st were presented. The April’s treasurer’s report was presented.  Dan Conrad asked if 

anyone had any questions.   A Motion was made by Mike Lancaster to accept the secretary’s and treasurer’s report.  Jessie Parker 

seconded it.  The motion carried. 

A.  Old Business. 

           a)  Dan is still working details out for a new web page. If you would like to see what we are shooting for check out Rocky         

     Mountain Archers web site. 

          

    b)  Curt Gowdy Range is about 70% complete—with a work party going there this weekend. 

 

    c) Have not received any design suggestions for the Bow Hunters Weekend T. We need to have all designs in as soon as  

   possible so a decision can be made and shirts ordered. 

  

   d) Donations are still needed for Bow Hunters Weekend. 

     

   e)  The Outdoor Adventure Weekend is taken care of. 

 

    f) Mike Hoover volunteered to be our WSAA Representative. 

 

    g) There will be a JOAD/4H Tournament here at the club this Saturday, which may run a little longer then the usual noon       

    quit time. In the event that you want to come out and shoot there may be a delay. 

 

    h) Our membership in the RMA Club was tabled till next month. 

 

 

B.  New Business. 

 a)  Extreme Outdoors event is June 8th. We will need volunteers to help with it. It is held at Curt Gowdy. 

 b)  Brandon Gettman is teaching an Archery Class at LCCC’s SEEK Program the end of June and has asked the club for 

      the use of target butts. Motion made by Anna Seekins and a second was made by Monica Mallon and the motion 

     passed 

 c) We are going to try to do an outdoor league this summer. Details will be available as we find out where and when. 

Motion to end the monthly board meeting at 7:35pm was made by Mike Lancaster, second made by Jim Seekins, motion carried 

Minutes submitted by Anna Seekins, Secretary. 
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